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Beach Street CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 
Dear brethren at Beach Street, 
 
In our private and public prayers to our Heavenly Father we have expressed our trust 
in God during these trying times. The last two months have shaken our world and lives 
– but not our faith and hope.  Yes, COVID-19 is hindering and limiting our public and 
private lives, but we continue to look forward to brighter days ahead. 
 
I want to thank those of you who have contacted us about our condition and needs.  We 
are well and safe – but above all – content with the Lord’s material and spiritual 
blessings. The resounding words of the Hebrew writer keeps us focused and 
determined: 
 

“Let your conduct be without covetousness; be content with such things as you have. For He 
Himself has said, ‘I will never leave you nor forsake you.’ So we may boldly say:                     
‘The Lord is my helper; I will not fear. What can man do to me?” -  Heb. 13:5,6 

 
Brethren from Argentina, Chile, Costa Rica, Cuba, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, 
Mexico, Peru, Spain, Uruguay, and Venezuela have written or called expressing their 
concerns and needs.  I continue to correspond with them, encouraging them in their 
private and public lives. They are people of faith, valor and hope. 
 
As expected, my scheduled preaching trips and work is presently on hold.  I have one 
gospel meeting (Edinburg, Texas) scheduled for June and a teaching—preaching class 
(Mexico City) for July, but I do not know yet if these will take place as planned. 
 
After our three children’s schoolhouse classes were suspended, Caleb, Ciara and Catia 
are busy with their home online middle school classes until the end of May. Their 
summer vacation (?) started early. They are also helping us in keeping up with the 
family gardens and giving time to Bible study at home. They are happy and safe. 
 
Thanks for your prayers, concern and support.  Pray all of you are well and safe. Please 
pray for us and all brethren living these temporary, dangerous, and trying moments. 
 
In Him, 
Ruben C. Amador 
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